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November 2, 2017 

Via E-Filing 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol A venue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

Karl Tucker 
Director 
State Government Relations 

Re: TT/ Natio11al, I11c. Ca11cel/atio11 of Autlwrity 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

5055 North Point Pkwy 
02 Floor 
Alpharetta, GA 30022 

karl.tucker@verizon.com 

0 908.758.0808 
F 678.259.1325 

By letter dated August 7, 2017, the Commission was notified of the pending transfer of customers 
of TTI National, Inc. ("TTI") to MCI Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Verizon Business 
Services. The notice also stated that following the transfer, TTI would no longer operate and 
would seek cancellation of its authority. 

This letter is submitted on behalf of TTI to notify the Commission that the customer transfer has 
been completed. TTI therefore hereby requests cancellation of its certificate of authority no later 
than December 1, 2017. 

If you have any questions about this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Isl Karl Tucker 

Karl Tucker 


